MEMORANDUM
TO: Planning Commissioners
FROM: Lee Heckman, AICP

Planning and Development Review Department
DATE: May 7, 2013

SUBJECT: C14-2012-0100 / Woodland Commercial Park
Postponement Until June 11, 2013

The applicant of this rezoning case requests a postponement of the public
hearing until the June 11, 2013 Planning Commission meeting in order to
continue working with neighbors and neighborhood representatives regarding the
proposed rezoning.

The South River City Citizens Neighborhood Association supports the
postponement request (please see attached), as does City staff.

[/

Lee Heckman
Planning and Development Review Department




----- Original Message-----

From: Marc Davis

Sent: Friday, May 03, 2013 9:53 AM
To: Heckman, Lee

Cc: Nikelle Meade

Subject: SRCC does not object

Lee,

We just wanted to let you know that SRCC does not object to the postponement
of the Woodland/Reagan Signs zoning case. We have been working well with the
applicant and need more time for us to meet and have questions answered and
issues addressed.

Thank you,
Marc Davis
SRCC President



